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Question No. 16 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 8 February 2010: 

Provide the responses received from the various law enforcement agencies to the letter sent by the
former Minister for Home Affairs, Bob Debus on 4 February 2009. In the event that a response
cannot be tabled, provide a summary of the content of the letter.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The Attorney-General's Department is writing to recipients of the 4 February 2009 letter from the
former Minister for Home Affairs, the Hon Bob Debus MP, to seek their views on providing a copy
of their response to the Committee.


